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Welcome Back and a very Happy New Year we hope you had a fantastic 

festive break and A big welcome to all of our new families who have 

joined the TAS family. 

We are looking forward to great 2021! 

Uniform Covid -19 Extra Measures.  

Butterfly room uniform is compulsory Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 

and Friday.  

Going forward Wednesday’s will now be “Dress down Wednesday” 

the children can wear what they like this will give an opportunity for 

Parents/ Guardians to wash all uniforms.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nb: If your child tests positive for the virus at any time, please make sure you email us and 

adhere to the government’s track and trace regulations at all times.  

For more information:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 

Valentine’s Day  

This year for Valentine’s 

Day we have lots of 

exciting activities planned. 

The children will be 

decorating homemade 

biscuits and card making. 

On the 15th February the 

children can come to 

nursery wearing Red/ Pink 

clothing to celebrate 

Valentine’s Day  

    

 

 

 
Parents Consultations via Zoom 

Parents zoom consultations to take place during the month of February.  

Children moving to Reception W/c 8th Feb 

Caterpillar room W/c 15th Feb 

 2+ & 3+ W/c 22nd Feb.  

Links will be sent you closer to the time.  

Please note we will have 15mins slots for each child. 

 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EMPLOYEE OF THE 
MONTH  
Meet Ms  Syeda our Deputy 
Manager at Shenley who has been 
with us since January 2020.  In 
Vanda absence please contact Ms 
Syeda .  

 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are 

very pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 

10% off your invoice for one month 

after a new family that you have 

recommended starts with us.  We 

would kindly ask that you email us 

to let us know when you have made 

a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

DATES FOR YOUR CALANDER: Please see attached planned events.  

Shenley Nursery will be closed on the Following dates: 

Monday 17th May – Inset day 

Wednesday 8th of September Inset day  

Friday 2nd of April – Good Friday  

Monday 5th of April – Easter Monday  

Monday 3rd of May –May Bank Holiday 

Monday 30th of August – Summer Bank Holiday  

 

 

 

The TAS policies have now been uploaded onto the website.  

Please note login details for access to the website 

www.totsandscholars.co.uk 

Login: totsandscholars Password: tas123 

Thank you for all your lovely comments on the gallery, it really has 

made the team smile and makes us work that little bit harder. 

Photos will be uploaded termly.  

  

 

Gentle reminder please ensure 
where possible a 2mtr distance is 
met in the car park as per the 
government guidelines.  
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.totsandscholars.co.uk/

